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Dear Parents and Carers 

Christian Aid Week 

Christian Aid is the official relief and development agency of 41 Christian churches in 

the UK and Ireland, and has worked to support sustainable development, eradicate 

poverty, support civil society and provide disaster relief across the world for the last 

76 years. 

 

As a Church of England School, we strive to support local, national and global initiatives 

and Christian Aid is one of our chosen global programmes for this year.  Usually 

volunteers post donation envelopes through doors across the country and collect them a 

few days later. However, with the COVID-19 restrictions they have been unable to do 

this.  

 

In our Collective Worship this morning Mrs Simpson, our Trust RE Lead, spoke about 

the work of Christian Aid and explained why we are supporting them this year. 

 

We would like to suggest a donation of 20p per pupil and ask that payments are made 

online via ParentMail +Pay. We believe that many parents/carers will find this method 

of donating more convenient and at the present time it will reduce the amount of cash 

handled in school.  Whilst the donation is set at 20p you can choose to donate any 

amount you wish.  Of course, if your child prefers to bring their donation in that is 

absolutely fine. 

 

We thank you for helping our children to be ‘Agents of Change’ and caring about others 

in these challenging times. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The RE Team 

 

 


